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The St. Lucie County Board of County Commissioners, the Fort Pierce
Redevelopment Agency and the Council on Aging/Community Transit
hosted a groundbreaking ceremony for the Intermodal Transit Facility,
located on Avenue D and 8th Street, on Friday, October 8, 2010.

Designed by Edlund Dritenbas Binkley Architects and Associates, this
5,400 square-foot bus terminal and transfer station is a sustainable
"green" facility with photovoltaic roof panels and a cistern system for
reclaimed water The Intermodal Transit Facility cost $S1.7 million to
construct with funding coming from federal stimulus grants, state grants
and funding from the Fort Pierce Redevelopment Agency.

The ribbon cutting ceremony was August 17, 2011. The site includes a
Park and Ride, bike racks, and a staffed ticket sales booth and is
centrally located near the Moore's Creek Linear Park. It is the transfer
site for multiple transit routes.
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Tod Mowery District 2
Paula A. Lewis District 3
Chris Dzadovsky, Vice Chair District 1
Frannie Hutchinson District 4
Chris Craft, Chairman District 5

Faye W. Outlaw, MPA, County Administrator
Lee Ann Lowery, Assistant County Administrator

Office of Management and Budget

Marie M. Gouin, OMB Director
Jennifer Hill, Budget Manager
Sophia Y. Holt, Senior Budget Analyst
Robert O’Sullivan, Senior Budget Analyst
Patty Marston Duva, Budget Analyst
Brenda Marlin, Executive Assistant



The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada
(GFOA) presented a Distinguished Budget Presentation Award to the St. Lucie
County Board of County Commissioners, Florida for its annual budget for the Fiscal
Year beginning October 1, 2010. In order to receive this award, a governmental unit
must publish a budget document that meets program’s criteria as a policy document,
as an operations guide, as a financial plan, and as a communications device. This
award is valid for a period of one year only. We believe our current budget continues
to conform to program requirements, and we are submitting it to GFOA to determine
its eligibility for another award.
-St. Lucie County OMB staff



